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2016-JUN-23
Our File:  LA000120
Via email: liquor.licensing@gov.bc.ca

General Manager
Liquor Control and Licensing Branch
Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
P.O. Box #9292, Station Provincial Government
Victoria, BC  
V8W 9J8

To Whom it May Concern:

Re:  	Application for a distillery lounge endorsement- 1890 Boxwood Road

I am writing to advise that Council, at its meeting of 2016-JUN-20, reviewed an application from 
Mr. Michael Pizzitelli requesting a local government resolution in support of his application to the LCLB to permit a lounge endorsement for the existing distillery at 1890 Boxwood Road.  Council voted to recommend the LCLB approve the application to permit a distillery lounge endorsement for an existing distillery manufacturing business located at 1890 Boxwood Road

A copy of the Council Report, including local government comment on the LCLB criteria is included for your consideration.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 250-755-4460, ext. 4332.

Sincerely,


Dave Stewart, RPP, M. Plan
Planner, Planning & Design
Community Development Division

DS/pm
ec:	Mr. Bruce Anderson, Manager, Planning & Design 
	Mr. Greg McCamon, Liquor Inspector 
	Corporal Dave LaBerge, RCMP
	Mike deLaronde, LCLB (Mike.deLaronde@gov.bc.ca)
	Ms. Janine Lind, LCLB
	


**Please note:  this is the only copy of this correspondence you will receive, if you require an original, please contact the sender.**
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